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Townsend, Erle

From: Kendra Potz, Esq <klpotzesq@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, February 2, 2024 10:16 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Please do not force electric cars on Maine. It will destroy the RV economy. It will have the most damaging impact on the 

rural communities. When the technology is advanced enough, people will buy electric. We have electric school buses 

which have already been sidelined in the cold weather. Electric cars are dangerous in high water. There is no need to 

force the market. Let the people decide when the technology is ready. 


